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Letter From The President 

Dear RBCC members:   

The good news is things are looking up.  Many, but still not enough, of our members 
have received at least one of their vaccinations. I’m only 68 and still don’t qualify.   It is 
a little early but I was thinking we might want to start a list of those who have been vac-
cinated because they may want to get together.  What I am proposing is that those who 
are interested send their names to our secretary, Karen (kgulash@charter.net).  She can 
then get those folks together.  I think it is reasonable that those vaccinated might be 
able to visit and have breakfasts (4 to a table) at Mimi’s. I will follow up on this in the 
next month. 

Additionally, Dave Kingman has contacted member Charlie Manchester and is interest-
ed in having another Car Show and Shine at his place at Glenbrook on Lake Tahoe.  I 
have talked to the Jag Club and they are also interested in joining us again. This is in 
the early planning stages and we would be looking at some time in the summer. 

On Wednesday February 10th Dennis Conly organized four of us to meet up for “Drive 
Your triumph Day”.  Joe, Steve, Dennis and I met up and enjoyed a nice little cruise to 
San Raphael Park.  As always, when cruising in our cars, a good time was had by all. 
Please note that yours truly had to top down  on this winter day.  

   Best to all, 
   Peter Gulash, President 
   775-622-7053  pmgulash@charter.net 
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Hi, my name is Tom Doyle and my wife is    
Heidi.  We own a 1969 MGC/GT.  My car 
comes from Nevada City, CA and we had 
some restoration work done by a shop in 
San Mateo, CA. The day after picking it 
up, it won first in its class in the MG By 
The Bay Show in Marin, CA.  It is a beau-
ty. It was a great find with only 62,000 
miles. Additionally only 1,746 of the C-GT 

body types were imported in the US with a standard transmission, and we have one.  
This makes our car a fairly rare find.   

Getting to Know You Tom and Heidi Doyle 
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For Sale: 
1971 Jaguar Series 3 E-type, contact Alan for more information. 
Give away: Over 400 Jaguar  Enthusiast, Jaguar Driver, Jaguar World 
magazines spanning from 1989-2020 contact Alan Prentis at 775-882-5802 
(H), 702-325-2111 (C)  or vipershop1@yahoo.com 
 

Needing a New Home: 
15”  x 4” wire wheel contact Peter O’Toole 757-705-4031 (C) or 
campy.1321@charter.net 
 

Looking for: 
Looking for complete window assemblies for a 1969 Midget contact Fred 
Contreras at fredcontreras@gmail.com 
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2021 Events 
If you are interested in any of the events listed below you will find a  

LINK TO THE EVENT INFO on the Link’s page of the RBCC Website.  
Check it out: www.renoallbritish.org  

Dixon British Car Show, May 16 — No information at this time. 

 
Austin Healey Association of So. Cal — Conclave 2021, Big Bear Lake,  

California, May 16 thru May 21 

 

GOF West 2021, Mt. Hood, Welches, Oregon, July 26 thru July 30 

 

Hot August Nights 2021, Reno, NV, August 3 thru August 8 

 

Idaho British Car Club, Summer & Fall Event, Baker City, Oregon, Sep-
tember 16 thru September 19 

 

Triumphfest 2021, Flagstaff, Arizona, October 14 thru October 17 

 

Help!! 
If you need help getting your vaccine, you can contact Wendy Killian at 
775-835-0494 or  triumph73kill@att.net.  Wendy and Andy have already 
gotten their shots and they have figured out how to set up appointments.  
If you need help give her a call, she has helped a few of the members and 
some of their other friends. 



 

 

Application for Membership 

Welcome! Please provide the following information: 

 

Name(s):________________________________________________ 

Address:________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

Phone: (home)___________________________________________ 

(cell)___________________________________________________ 

Email address:____________________________________________ 

   British Car(s) owned by make, model, year and color: 

  ________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

Type(s) of club events that are of most interest to you:______________ 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

Mail with check for $30.00 to: Reno British Car Club,  

P.O. Box 21013, Reno , NV 89515 


